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The County of El Dorado 

Terri Daly 
Chief Administrative Officer 

August 17,2012 

Jose C. Henriquez, 
Executive Officer 
LAFCO 
550 Main Street, Suite E 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Mr. Henriquez: 

Chief Administrative Office 

330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667-4197 

Phone (530) 621-5530 
Fax (530) 626-5730 

The Chief Administrative Office has been working with Cameron Estates Community Services 
District regarding the exchange of tax increment for the Deubel Annexation, LAFCO Project No. 
2012-03. 

In order to allow all parties to appropriately consider the proposed exchange, the County of EI 
Dorado desires to extend the negotiation period to 90 days per Revenue and Taxation Code § 
99(b)(4): 

If a local agency involved in these negotiations notifies the other local agencies, the 
county auditor, and the local agency formation commission in writing of its desire to 
extend the negotiating period, the negotiating period shall be 90 days. 

Please contact Mike Applegarth in my office at (530) 621-5123 should you have any questions 
about this matter. 

Terri Daly, 
Chief Administrative Officer 

cc: Joe Ham, Auditor-Controller 
Hope Leja, Cameron Estates CSD 
Bruce Lacher, EI Dorado County Fire 
Dave Eggerton, EI Dorado County Water Agency 




